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(Toll. le Prof. Debove, Paris) 

~' June 5th, 1914. 

Dear Colleague, 

It is with the greatest possi'--:le pleasure that 

I have received the notification of my election as Foreign 

Associate of the Academy of Medicine . My appreciation of 

the honour is hightened by the knowledge of the distinguished 

position occupied by the Academy among the learned institut-

ions of thw world. Iam deeply touched that the members 

tk 
have thought me worthy ;enrolled among their foreign assoc-

iates. 

With my respectful compliments to the President, 

Yours etc., 

M. le Professeur Debove, 

June 5th 1914. 

Le Secretaire perpetueL de l 'Academie de Medecine 

Academie de Medeciae, 

• 

16, Rue Bonaparte v1 

Paris . 


